TEMPLE
BETH
SHOLOM

HAPPY PURIM!

Temple Beth Sholom Sisterhood
PURIM FUNDRAISER - 2018

Dear Temple Beth Sholom Member,

Purim, which begins at sundown Wednesday, February 28th, will be here before we know it.
Sisterhood is offering you assistance in performing the Mitzvah of Mishloah Manot, the sending of
gifts to one another and Matanot La’evyonim, gifts to the poor. We are offering delicious and
beautiful Purim packages filled with a selection of Purim treats. We are also offering custom printed
donation cards sent anywhere is the US.

You will be receiving an email with online instructions to place your 2018 Purim Package order. If
you do not receive an email and wish to place your order online please email us at
tbs.sisterhood.purim@gmail.com and we will email you your username and password to access
secure online ordering. If you choose not to order online you may use the order form on the reverse
side.

We encourage you to take advantage of our discounted package price of $36.00, which will include
the following clergy and professional staff members: Rabbi Lucas, Cantor Barnoy, Rabbi Kerbel,
Donna Bartolomeo, Rabbi Solomon, Religious School Staft, Sharon Solomon, Early Childhood Staff,
Suzy Freier, Summer Camp Staff, TBS Office Staff, MBS School Staff, Bob Spampinato and
maintenance staff. In addition to the above package, don’t forget to include individual teachers in the
ECC, Religious School and MBS High School. All temple members, clergy and teachers are listed on
the Purim Project website. In addition, Purim packages may be ordered for your friends and family
who are not temple members for $18.00 per package. You can pick up these packages when you pick
up your own package.

If you are concerned that you have left a temple member off your list, we offer the service of
reciprocation. Please check the reciprocal option box on the order form (reverse side) or on the Purim
website to take advantage of automatic reciprocity. You will be billed $10.00 for each additional
Purim gift sent on your behalf. A minimum of 5 packages must be ordered to use the reciprocity
service.

In the spirit of Purim, the proceeds from this fundraiser will be distributed by Sisterhood of TBS to
support Jewish educational programs, families in need, and various charities throughout the year.

Best wishes for a fun and joyous Purim,

Cindy Katz and Amy Magid (tbs.sisterhood.purim@gmail.com)
Sisterhood Co-Fundraising Vice Presidents

Roya Mizrahi & Rosalyn Landsman
Sisterhood Co-Presidents
All orders and payments must be received by
Monday, February 19, 2018

tbs.sisterhood.purim(@gmail.com
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SISTERHOOD-TEMPLE BETH SHOLOM
PURIM GIFT PACKAGE ORDER FORM 2018

Your Name: Phone Number E-mail

Recipient’s Last Name | Recipient’s First Name Email Address

Please attach paper to this form to add additional recipients.

Place order for the following:

____Temple Member packages at $10.00 each to be picked up by notified recipient

____ Non-Temple Member packages at $18.00 each to be picked up and delivered by member
____Clergy and Professional Staff listed on the opposite side of page, all for $36.00
__Individual Clergy and Professional Staff members are $10.00 per recipient
~_Donation Cards mailed at $6.00 each (list name and addresses on a separate sheet)
____Additional donations to support our educational and charitable efforts
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Total Amount of Order $

Please send RECIPROCAL PURIM PACKAGES on my behalf and bill me @ $10.00 per package
(You must order a minimum of 5 Purim packages to participate in the reciprocal plan)

Temple Member recipients will be notified by email or postcard for the pick-up options as listed below

Member Pick-Up Options:
Tuesday, February 27 from 12:00 PM - 4:00 PM
Wednesday, February 28 from 11:00 AM - 2:00 PM & 5:30 PM — 7:00 PM (before the Megillah Reading)

Mail check and order form payable to Sisterhood-TBS to:
Temple Beth Sholom, 401 Roslyn Road, Roslyn Heights New York 11577: Attention: Purim Packages
Orders will not be processed without payment

Orders must be received by Monday, February 19, 2018

Volunteers Needed
I will help pack on Monday, February 26 from 12:00 PM - 4.00 PM
I will help pack & distribute on Tuesday, February 27 from 12:00 PM - 4:00 PM
I will help with distribution on Wednesday, February 28 from 12:00 PM - 3:00 PM
I will help distribute on Wednesday, February 28 from 5:30 PM — 7:00 PM (before the Megillah Reading)




